	January 6, 2016
Dear 6th Grade Parents,
WOW! Our class service/tech challenge project has taken wing and we are so excited to share the fruits of our work with our second grade buddies. In the next couple of weeks we will be collecting books and assembling our book bags. On January 22nd we will be traveling to Oakland Elementary in Denver to meet our buddies and deliver the books. I am so proud of the work, compassion and positive energy our class has brought to this project. It has been, without a doubt, the highlight of my teaching life so far!
Because we are visiting a highly impacted school that will be operating a normal school day, this will be a students only field trip. Mrs. Reseigh will help me chaperone, take pictures and film our interactions with our buddies. I will be sure to share that with you after we go. If we are selected to take our project to the district level, I will need parents to help transport our class to the big show. Keep your fingers crossed.  
Please complete the permission slip below if your child is able to join us in our journey to Oakland and return it by January 18th. And thank you so much, parents, for supporting your children in this endeavor. Their open hearts are testament to the wonderful parenting they receive! You’re raising amazing kids!
Sincerely, 
Laurel Rogstad
6th Grade Teacher
Coronado Elementary



Every parent must fill out the following for your student whether you are volunteering to drive or not.
· I give my permission for my child _________________________________________ to go to Oakland Elementary to deliver book bags on January 22, 2016. 

· [bookmark: _GoBack]My child _________________________________________ will not be attending. 

